
June 2013
Dear Faithful Friends,

We are so excited about all that the Lord is doing to bring the Nukuoran people His 
Word. We have presented the ministry in several new churches and God is working. A 
church in Ohio has promised to purchase a solar panel that will be used to provide lights 
and fans for the new church building. We will need to take a total of four panels as well as 
the inverters, storage batteries, wiring, and other supplies. A missionary on Yap, who is 
very experienced with using solar power, has offered to help us locate the necessary 
supplies. Please pray that we will be able to purchase them soon. The total cost will be 
approximately $1200.00.  This will enable us to have some power for our own use as well.

There is another church in Mississippi that has expressed interest in supplying some of our 
household needs. We will be taking camping equipment to get started with and use it until 
we can build a home. Homes there are usually a concrete or bamboo floor with either tin or 
thatched sides. The roof is generally tin. Our cooking will be done outside under a tin 
awning and the bathroom will be similar to an outhouse. We 
are beginning to store things to put into a container for 
shipment. Anyone interested in helping to supply these needs 
can contact us for a current list.

We have been in touch with a student at Harvest Baptist 
College in Guam who desires to go with us to Nukuoro to help 
with the youth. He has been recommended by the 
administrator of the school. Please pray for this young man. It 
is a wonderful thing to see the Lord bringing a team 
together. We know that He will do great things on the island.

Thank you for your support of this ministry. We are praying for 
all of you.

Jack & Melinda

Please pray for the 
following requests 
each time you think 
of us:

1. Receptive hearts 
on Nukuoro

2. Supplies and 
household goods

3. Travel safety and 
health

4. New supporting 
churches


